Year 6	2024 - Summer 1 
This term is one of the most important half terms for Year 6 -time for us to show all of the fantastic learning we have completed and how we can apply our understanding. We have all been working so hard and all of the staff and members of All Saints are extremely proud of us.
	UNICEF CHILDREN’S RIGHT
	Article 29 – the goals of education
Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human rights, as well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures and the environment. 


	English
	This half term, we are looking at a range of narrative texts. Our initial one being, ‘The true story of the 3 little pigs’. This an extremely exciting text, where the children will be given the chance to explore the build up of the original fairytale and look at other reasons for the well-known house blowing down to take place. We will be completing a range of extended writing pieces, to help provide additional support for our writing judgements for our Writing SAT’s this half term.

	Mathematics
	We are starting off by looking at Shape; more specifically, angles in a triangle. Following on from this, we are going to be spending our follow up maths sessions completing revision over the whole of our Year 6 coverage to help recap and support our understanding.  

	Science
	We are going to be building on our previous understanding of the heart and how it works, which we looked at in LKS2. We will be looking at the benefits of exercise and how certain addictions can have an impact on our health and human development. 

	History
	Our Key Question this half term is; WERE THE VIKINGS ALWAYS VICTORIOUS AND VICIOUS?
We will be looking at the Viking and Anglo- Saxon struggle for the Kingdom of England to the time of Edward the Confessor. Children will be given the opportunity to develop a chronologically secure knowledge and understanding of British and world history. In addition to this, an understanding of how trends and traits how continued and what has changed about them.

	French
	We are focusing on our unit ‘My House’ this half term. We will be building on our accuracy of possession within the French language and looking at how masculine and feminine plays an integral part within the language. 
Our written pieces will also now continue to build at length.

	DT
	Our sewing skills will be getting put to the test this half term as we become fashion designers and take over the catwalk with our own waistcoat creations. 

	RE
	In RE we are finding out about the Buddhist Faith. We will learn about the fundamental principles of being a Buddhist. The Rites of passage that are significant as well as developing an understanding of the impact of individual beliefs on a person’s spiritual journey.  

	PE
	In PE we will be working on our athletics skills, running both long and short distances, throwing discuss and javelin, standing long jump and triple jump and hurdles. We will use these skills in our upcoming Sports Day celebration.



